
                        
 

It’s Never Too 
Early! 

 
We are updating our Nursery waiting list. 
 

If you have a child under 3 you can register them for 
Nursery. We take names on the waiting list from birth. 
 
You can pick up a form from the main school office 
or come and see us in the Nursery. 
 
Please let friends and neighbours know too! 
 
If you think your contact details may have changed 
since you put your child’s name down please let us 
know. 
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 

Mrs Simons and the Nursery staff. 
 
 


